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February 18, 1964

President. Fred H. Harnngtoll
The Univer$ityof Wisconsin
Madison 6, Wisconsin

Dear Fred:

This is a belated acknowledgement of your letter
of january 24 with regard to Professor Dale Norris of
the Department of Entomology.

We are glad to note that in the light of the invest!·
gation made, Professor Norris and we are free to pursue
patenting of his discovery identified in your letter, should
this be deemed feasible.

Best regards.

Very truly yours,

Ward RO$s,
Managing Director
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